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July 29, 2019 
 
The Honorable Jena Griswold, Secretary of State 
Colorado Department of State 
1700 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
Re: Election Rules – 8 CCR 1505-1 – Proposed Rules Issued June 15, 2019 
 
Dear Secretary Griswold: 
 
We support the proposed Rules and recommend the following modifications. 
 
Rule 7.1.2 pg 5, line 2-5: We recommend changing the word  “MUST” to “MAY”. Allow counties to submit their 
own signature card form for approval with the Election Plan. 
 
Rule 7.5.1(e), pg 6, line 37-38: We recommend defining the “statute of limitations” or add the statute reference. 
 
Rule 7.9.8, pg 10, line 26-30: We recommend more clarification on this rule. Will the Secretary of State provide a 
way for this to be done consistently across the State? 
 
We have one recommendation that is not part of the proposed rules. 
 
We recommend defining whether shared drop boxes can be counted as part of the required number of boxes for each 
participating County. 
  
Thank you for considering our feedback on the proposed rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josh Zygielbaum 
Clerk and Recorder 
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